
Library Closure for Public Holidays, Opening Hours During the
University Recess & Course Enrolment Period (30/12/2005)

 

Dear Library Users,

Please be informed that International Library will be closed on the following public holidays:

01 Jan 2006 (Sun) New Year Day
29 Jan 2006 (Sun) First Day of Chinese Lunar New Year
30 Jan 2006 (Mon) Second Day of Chinese Lunar New Year
31 Jan 2006 (Tue) Third Day of Chinese Lunar New Year

The International Library will operate the following opening hours during the University Recess and
Course Enrolment Period:

16 Jan 2006 - 10 Feb 2006 
(Mon – Fri) 9:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.
(Sat) 9:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m.
(Sun) 10:30 a.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Except 
28 Jan 2006 (Sat) 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

The normal library opening hours will be resumed on 13 Feb 2006.

Thank you for your attention.

UM INTERNATIONAL LIBRARY


